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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

The fifty-first session of the Commission on Narcotic Drugs will be held at the Vienna
International Centre from 10 to 14 March 2008.

Yayasan Cinta Anak Bangsa, a non-governmental organization with Economic and Social
Council status, has been invited to attend the above-mentioned meeting,

We have been informed that Mr. Antonius Riva Setiawan, Ms. Milanny Halim, Mr. Sugi
Lanus, Mr. Gabor Somogyi and Mr. Bojan Ilic will be attending the fifty-first session of the
Commission, as representatives of non-governmental organizations.
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